
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Thornley for answer 
by the Convener of the Transport 
and Environment Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 14 
December 2023. 

In answer to my question in February 2023, the Convener 
advised that a bus gate was being considered on Turnhouse 
Road in order to manage traffic access to the Maybury 
junction. 

Therefore, to ask the Convener; 

Question (1) Whether this consideration has concluded?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) If so, whether a bus gate is judged necessary on Turnhouse

Road, and when it is expected to be progressed?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) If not, when he expects it to conclude?

Answer (3)


